
Thursday 23rd July 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Thank You 

What a term it has been! Thank you all for your support and collaboration during recent months. 

These have been testing times for all and particularly so for parents and carers. Your creativity and 

resolve has been truly inspiring and, consequently, your children have continued to thrive. I do 

hope that you take a moment to look back and celebrate all you have achieved. Throughout 

these challenges, we are proud that you have placed your trust in us and that we have grown 

closer than ever as a school community. Thank you for your many kind words and messages. 

These really do mean the world to us. It would be an enormous help if you could please share your 

thoughts, good or bad, at our parent/carer survey which closes tomorrow: 

https://forms.gle/ssDQtLoGydECzZ3i6.  
 

Thank you to our team of incredible staff and volunteers who have been working tirelessly 

throughout the term to support pupils at home and school. It is an absolute privilege to work at 

Penpol amongst such a dedicated and compassionate team of professionals.  

 

I would also like to thank your remarkable children. Throughout some of the greatest changes and 

challenges in generations, our pupils have astounded us all with their readiness to adapt, grow 

and support each other. These children are the future and the future is looking very bright indeed.  

 

September 

We are very excited about our return in September when we will be able to welcome all pupils 

through our doors once more.  Your child may have questions or worries about this. Please do take 

the time to talk it through with them and send any questions they have to my email address 

below. Later in August, Mrs Pope and myself will produce a Frequently Asked Questions video. 

 

Beach Safety 

The RNLI have not been able to pay their usual visits to schools this 

term and, with fewer patrols on beaches, water safety is more 

important than ever. This handy video is well worth sharing at 

home: https://rnli.org/video-player/3E356418-9FC7-4B6D-

A5D8AF30D2A53E82  

 

From all of us here at Penpol, we wish you a wonderful summer. 

Although our team are taking a well-earned break in the coming weeks, we are contactable 

should you need any support. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch using my email address below. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Chris Chislett  

Headteacher 

Head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
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